
 

    

29th November 2019 

 
 

 

To All Parents/ Carers  

 

 

Proposed Changes to Admissions Arrangements for Sept 2021-2022 consultation 

period 

 

Please look at the school’s website http://www.kensingtonavenueprimary.co.uk/ to see 

the proposed changes to the School’s Admission Policy which will take effect from 

Sept 2021.  

  

As a result of the school joining the Manor Trust the school’s Governing body are 

proposing the following change to the criteria by: 

 

Prioritising siblings of pupils currently attending another school in the Trust. 

 

The consultation period lasts from Monday 2nd December 2019 until Monday 6th 

January2020. 

 

If you have any views or comments on these changes please send them by post via the 

above address, or email the school office by Monday 6th January 2020. The website 

contains links to the following: 

 

• Letter outlining the proposed change 

• The proposed admission arrangements 

 

 

 

Hard copies are available on request by calling at the office in person or calling 0208 

764 2923. 

 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

C.Cranham  
Headteacher  

http://www.kensingtonavenueprimary.co.uk/

